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*********************************************************************************************************************************
Please contact the Policy Unit if you have any questions regarding these or any other changes at 

*DCSE-POLICYQUESTIONS, CSE.POLICY or (602) 771-8127. 
The IV-D PARTNERS should send POLICY inquiries directly to DCSE-POLICYQUESTIONS@azdes.gov

*********************************************************************************************************************************
CAAL Code F0052 (NOC Received from RDFI) has been added to ATLAS.  This CAAL is to let 
staff know that the CP’s banking institution has requested DCSE to make a change to the 
account.   
 
This CAAL is used by the DCSE Financial Administration for tracking purposes.  The F0052 
CAAL is added to a case by DCSE Finance Administration staff only. 
  
Staff are urged to view this information directly on OPPM and not create a separate personal file. Click on the link 
http://dcsepc.  You will find this Policy Update in Policy Updates 2008. 
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